
The World Committee for the Purity of Mikvaot
Headed by Maran, the holy Admor of Holmin, shlita

 

With Hashem’s help, we have been able to arrange to 
have the mikvaot checked in every town and community 
in Israel, free of charge, by experts who have been 
approved by the greatest rabbis. Experience has it that 
there are obstacles and p’sulei d’Oraysa that can only 
be discovered by knowledgeale experts. And it can also 
happen that the attendant unintentionally causes the 
mikvah to become invalid for purification purposes. 

To schedule an examination of the kashrut of a mikvah, 
and with help making the necessary repairs, please call 
one of the numbers below:

052-681-5573
1-917-5622201

This offer is only good for two weeks – first come first 
serve. Afterwards the expert will be busy repairing many 
mikvaot around the world, and will be traveling outside 
of Israel.

May you be blessed with a “pitka tava” - a “good note”


